
(469) 233-5108 
6665 Nyman Drive 
Duncanville, TX 75236 

April 21, 2025 

Dear friends and supporters, 

Thank you all so very much for hanging in there with me through the 

years—first as I taught missionary kids in Bulgaria, and now as I serve in 

the IT department for SIL in Dallas. This is a role essential to Bible 

translation work. I am so incredibly grateful for your prayers, 

encouragement, and generous financial support. 

There have been two big changes in my life recently.  

Firstly, I have joined Tyndale Bible Translators, and am now working for 

both them and SIL. 

When I first joined SIL, the plan was for me to be in a paid position for 

one year, after which I would begin raising support as a missionary. Due 

to how SIL was initially formed as a support organization for other 

missions, it does not handle support raising directly. Members must 

join another organization to raise support, even if most of our work is 

still with SIL.  

That’s where Tyndale Bible Translators stepped in. They are willing to be 

the organization through which I raise support. Tyndale has invited me to 

visit Papua New Guinea this October for a vision trip—an opportunity for 

me to better understand what life and ministry look like for the people I’m 

serving remotely, and to explore whether it might be a good long-term fit 

for me to serve there in person. I am currently raising funds with that trip 

in mind. 

If you’d like to contribute financially, you can do so at: 

https://tyndalebibletranslators.org/missionaries/stephen-cahill/  

The second big change is that—after nearly ten months—I’ve moved out 

of Mom’s house. I’m now living just across the street from my workplace, 

sharing a house with two other guys around my age. One of them is a 

close friend, and I’m already connecting well with the other. It’s only been 

a few days, but I can tell we’re going to be a good fit living together. It has 

been a little hard on Mom to see me move out again, but she agrees that 

this is a positive step (which she was hoping for!). 

From now on, I’ll be sending updates from my new Tyndale email address: Stephen.C@TyndaleBT.org 

If you’d like to keep receiving email updates, just drop me a quick note at that address. 

Thank you again for walking this journey with me. Your encouragement and support mean more than I can say. 

Wishing you a joyful and hope-filled Easter! 

Yours in Christ, 

Stephen Cahill 

A Texan’s traditional spring bluebonnet 
picture. I hadn’t taken one in years. 

A worker in Peru using a laptop that I 
refurbished and donated to his project. 
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